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FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 7, 2003

TO: Honorable Jaime Capelo, Chair, House Committee on Public Health 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1392 by Janek (Relating to regulation of distressed devices.), As Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Chapter 432 of the Health and Safety Code relating to medical device licensing. 
The bill would remove the transfer of an unreconditioned salvaged medical device from a licensee to a 
hospital or from a hospital to another hospital from applicability under Chapter 432.  The bill 
would establish a disclosure statement to be used when an unreconditioned medical device is 
transferred to a hospital.

The bill would take effect on September 1, 2003.

Based on the Department of Health's analysis that agency could implement the provisions of the bill 
with existing appropriations, no significant fiscal impact to the state is anticipated.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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